
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: Betsy Clayton, A.P.R.
Communications Director
Lee County Government

239-826-4606
bclayton@leegov.com

 
 
  
Median being modified on Summerlin Road 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 19, 2016 – The Lee County Department of Transportation is 
encouraging motorists on Summerlin Road between Bass and Winkler roads to 
use caution as a contractor works on a median.
 
The median opening at the intersection of Park Royal Drive and Summerlin Road 
is being modified to prohibit left turns from Park Royal onto Summerlin due to an 
increase in the number of crashes. Intermittent daytime lane closures will occur 
between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. and the median will be closed during construction. 
Work should be completed by mid-November. 
 
Traffic on Park Royal Drive destined to the east can use Bass Road to access 
eastbound Summerlin Road. Left and right turns from Summerlin Road will be 
allowed once construction is complete.
 
For more information about the Lee County Department of Transportation, visit 
www.leegov.com/dot.
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